
MEMORANDUM 
 

 

February 4, 2011 
 
 
TO:                  All Members of the House of Representatives 
 
FROM:            Rep. Babette Josephs 
 
SUBJECT:        Constitutional amendment to broaden the use of absentee ballots  
 

  
I will be introducing legislation, in the near future, that would amend our state's constitution to 
specifically guarantee the military the right to vote by absentee ballot and allow the General 
Assembly to enact legislation to permit more Pennsylvania residents to vote by absentee ballot. 
 
If you would be interested in cosponsoring this bill, please contact Jenn at 787-8529 or at 
Jbelz@pahouse.net. 
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